WINTER SKI TRIP is back for 2021

Ski Camp at Hunter Mountain, NY.

December 26, 2021 - January 2, 2022

The famous Sokol winter ski trip is back this season, albeit in a smaller edition. Several families are headed to the Hunter
Mountain on December 26, 2021, and will be staying until January 2, 2022. We have rented apartments/houses already, so if you
are interested you will have to make your own arrangements. All interested families should contact the director of men, Miro
Honzak events@washingtonsokol.org) with the subject line “Winter ski camp” as soon as possible.

Contact: events@sokolwashington.org
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